From: Alysha Dyjach

To: Ruth Nabb

Cc: Alyssa Seitz

Subject: RE: CT5-21-DN

Date: Friday, November 26, 2021 3:42:20 PM
Hi Ruth,

Your comments will be forwarded to the Committee for this item. Can you please confirm if you
intend to appear before the Committee on the 7hasa delegation? If yes, we will require

confirmation prior to Thursday December 4%, 2021.

Thanks so much,

Alysha Dyjach, B.A., MPA

Deputy Clerk

Office of the CAO- Council Services Division
County of Brant

31 Mechanic Street, Suite 207

Paris, Ontario

(C) 519-770-9379 (T) 519-449-2451 x2220

From: Rt Nobo -

Sent: Thursday, November 25, 2021 10:52 AM
To: clerks <clerks@brant.ca>
Subject: CT5-21-DN

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Meeting December 7, 2021

Hopefully, this tower will sell space to internet companies to better the service here. | am currently
without internet as Xplornet decommissioned the tower at La Fortune Park. Without many options, |
support this application.

Ruth Nabb
225 Brant County Road 22
Caledonia, ON N3W2G9

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




